
A new program will help your pharmacist and health care provider give you 
better care in managing your prescriptions. They will now have complete 
information to promote the appropriate use of certain controlled medications.* 
This new program is called the Oregon Prescription Drug Monitoring 
Program (PDMP). 

Beginning June 1, 2011, pharmacies will report  
to the program controlled medications* dispensed to 
patients. You can obtain a free copy of your PDMP 
record and request a correction if your record contains 
errors. For more information or questions, visit 
www.orpdmp.com or call 971-673-0741.

*	 Controlled medications are drugs that state or federal law does not allow to be sold 
or used, except with a prescription. PDMP only collects data for Schedule II through 
IV controlled medications. For more information, talk to your health care provider. 
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